
 
No.: AIBSNLEA/CHQ/Director (HR)/2011-12/     Dated: 10.05.2011 
 
 
To  
Shri  A.K Garg 
Director (HR), BSNL 
New Delhi-110001 
 
Subject: - BSNL’s online training – Reg. 
 

 
Respected Sir, 

 

We requested for online training to avoid large expenditure on TA/DA. Now in the 

recent instruction of BSNL on online training, it is mentioned that the executives should 

take on-line exam at the nearest training centre. This also will result in high expenditure (as 

all are eligible for II A/C).  

Hence we suggest that these on line exams can be held at the SSA head quarters to 

avoid high expenditure on TA. After all we are nominating only our own officers as 

invigilator for all type of exams and hence conducting online exam for time bound 

promotion may not be a problem.   

 
With king regards,  

   
                                                                                                            Yours sincerely,  
           -sd- 
           (PRAHLAD RAI) 
          General  Secretary 

 
 

Copy to:- 
Sr. GM (Trg.) BSNL CO, New Delhi-110001 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


